
It has been a few weeks since I provided an
update, so I felt like it was a good time to
discuss where things stand.

Things are still moving forward, and we are
getting product registrations completed as well
as clearing any other legal hurdles that must be
overcome to be able to return the product to the
marketplace. We are still optimistic that
production can ramp up this summer, making the
product more readily available to the market this
fall

As product becomes available, we know
that many of you may need a W-9 to
establish Huma® in your system as a
vendor. To facilitate this process, you can
download that document here.

Thank you again for your patience and
cooperation as we work through this
exciting transition. Please feel free to
reach out to me if you have any questions
or need additional assistance.

Hello,

Thank you for your continued trust and support,

Michael Gardner
Director of Turf & Ornamental
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